
 
 

 

July 19, 2022 
Project 16-1177 

NOTICE OF TRAFFIC IMPACTS 
Mayfield Road at Coleraine Drive 

 
The Region of Peel has been working in your neighborhood to install new watermains along Mayfield Road. This 
work is required to maintain and improve existing water services. 
 
At this stage of the project, we need to reinstate concrete curbs and repave across the eastbound lanes of 
Mayfield Road.   
 
Traffic impacts 
Temporary lane reductions and lane shifts will be required to complete this work. From Monday, July 25 to 
Wednesday July 27, 2022, traffic will be reduced to a single lane in each direction on Mayfield Road at Coleraine.   
During this time, truck traffic making right turns from southbound Coleraine Drive to westbound Mayfield Road 
may find it difficult to make the turn.  It may also be difficult for trucks making left turns from eastbound Mayfield 
Road to northbound Coleraine Drive and will likely cause traffic delays on Mayfield Road west of Coleraine Drive 
due to temporary removal of the left turn lane on Mayfield Road.  It is recommended that truck traffic find an 
alternate route during this time. 
   
We ask for your patience and will try to minimize any delays. 
 
Keeping you informed 
Weather and other unpredictable events may change the date of these traffic impacts. Receive timely project 
updates right to your inbox by signing up for e-notices at peelregion.ca/construction.  
Information on this construction project can also be found at peelregion.ca/pw/construction/bram/16-1177.htm 
 
Safety during construction 
Construction zones require extra caution to keep everyone safe – pedestrians, cyclists, drivers, and construction 
workers. When driving, walking, or biking through the construction area, please be aware of your surroundings, 
watch for construction crews and other road users, slow down, account for delays, and consider other routes if 
possible. To learn more about how to stay safe in construction zones, visit 
peelregion.ca/construction/workzonesafety 
 
Thank you for your patience as we complete this necessary work. This work will allow us to continue providing 
you with high quality tap water. If you have any questions, please contact us. 
 
Water Linear Engineering and Reliability 
Engineering Services Division 
Public Works, Region of Peel  
Email: construction@peelregion.ca  
Phone: 905-791-7800 ext. 4409  
 
 

http://www.peelregion.ca/construction
https://peelregion.ca/construction/workzonesafety/
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MAYFIELD ROAD - LANE REDUCTIONS
PHONE: 905-791-7800 ext: 4409
EMAIL: construction@peelregion.ca

COUNCILLORS: G.DHILLON (WARD 10), J.INNIS (WARD 4),
                             A.GROVES (WARD 5)

AREA OF LANE REDUCTIONS 
JULY 25 TO JULY 27, 2022
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